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From: Ryan Lenox <r_lenox@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2010 10:04 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Please do not change the current regulations in regards to the leverage that is allowable in the
FOREX market. We as traders, investors, consumers, etc. should be able to make our own choice
based on our individual risk appetite or ability to control the risk taken. This should NOT be

decided for us.

Thank you in advance for NOT changing the levels currently in place.

Sincerely,

Ryan Lenox

RIN 3038-AC61



